
                         Ladybridge Primary School – Governors’ Impact Statement – Summer  Term 2021 

The purpose of the Governor Impact statement is to show all stakeholders of Ladybridge Primary school the activities the Governing 

Board has undertaken and the impact of these activities over each term.   

                             Governor activities                                                                                              Impact of activity 

 
Governors discussed and agreed iPad repairs. 
 

 
Governors were able to understand the cost and repair issues for 
the iPads that are used by both pupils and staff. 

 
Governors discussed the progress of pupils with SEND. 
 

 
Governors were able to gain a deeper understanding of the 
needs of pupils with SEND and the strategies used to support 
their progress in school.   
 

 
Governors asked about the Cultural Capital activities. 
 

 
Governors were updated on the details of the activities that had 
taken place in school over the previous year and the benefits of 
this.  
 

 
The Governors met with the English subject leads.  
 

 
Governors were updated on the progress in this subject and now 
have a greater understanding of the developments that have 
been made in all areas of the English curriculum.  
 

 

                           


